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We know this is a unique time and those professionals across the whole system who are used to seeing children and families and having face-to-face conversations. The new move to only talking over the telephone will pose challenge and complexity to practice. 
To enable those making calls to feel confident that the interaction is meaningful and effective we have produced some Practice Guidance.
In addition, the Portsmouth Safeguarding Children Partnership is offering an extra level of support for frontline workers to grow confidence and skills in having open and honest conversations to ensure effective safeguarding practice.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The support will be offered on an individual and group basis to support with:
· Challenges in engaging families
· Scenarios which are difficult to unpick and understand
· To discuss worries and concerns 
· Help in developing skills for being more curious
· Guidance and suggestions on ways to help
The key theme here is to recognise the importance of staying connected both to families and to our workforce. An individual approach to each family is essential as the challenges they are facing are more individual than ever before. For each family the problems and barriers will be unique and an individualised plan is essential for effectiveness. Supporting the workforce to work in this way is really important. 
Sam Nesbit, the Safeguarding Children Training Manager is co-ordinating the following professional development offer:
1. Group coaching / supervision
· A time to bring together those making calls to children and families to share and develop practice
· Space to support each other and problem solve
· This will be accessible through on-line systems, preferably via Zoom

2. Individual Support
· Advice and guidance to individuals to problem solve and think through practice issues - especially Team Leaders and Managers of front-line staff
· One-to-one conversations to anyone who would benefit 

Please contact Sam Nesbit to discuss your professional development needs and link your professionals into the support available.  Sam is available as follows:
sam.nesbit@portsmouthcc.gov.uk :  07443 661254
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